St. Andrew's UMC April 2023 Newsletter Pastor's Pen by Pastor Terry Cashion

Dear Friends,

As we finish our journey through Lent, many of us at St. Andrew's UMC have heard and responded to God's call to prayer. God has given us a special blessing with this revived awareness of the importance of deepening our prayer lives. We have been reminded that we can pray anytime and anywhere. Above all, we have found a renewed sense of security that God is with us in the midst of our struggles and trials. We have seen miracles happen and have experienced God's grace at work as we pray for one another, our loved ones, and friends we have not even met.

As we turn the corner toward Easter and the celebration of the resurrection of Jesus, we will carry our renewed call to prayer into the Easter Season. Please join us for the services on Maundy Thursday (April 6th) and Good Friday (April 7th) as we fully embrace the love and goodness of God through Christ. Then, join us on Easter Sunday (April 9th) and the following Sundays as we celebrate our Risen Lord! Happy Lent and Happy Easter!

Blessings, Pastor Terry



Maundy Thursday Service April 6th—5:00 pm Good Friday Service April 7th—5:00 pm

EASTER SUNDAY
Sunday, April 9th
Sunrise Service 7 am
Morning service 10 am
Please join us--everyone welcome